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Most puppies that are sold in pet stores come from puppy mills.  Puppy mills are 

horrific factories producing puppies like products.  Animals are treated horribly.  The 

only concern of puppy mills is making the most money possible.  I witnessed what 

animals coming from puppy mills are like.  They are sick and have behavior issues.  If 

puppy mills cannot sell animals in pet stores, they will not continue to be in business.  

Animal lovers will be instead directed to reputable places for adopting pets, like 

shelters and rescues.  More pets that are adopted from shelters means less taxpayer 

funds spent on caring for homeless animals.   

Please stop needless cruelty to innocent animals.  Thank you for your consideration 

of my testimony. 


